
 

 
 

 
 

An invitation to join a special event on 

26th & 27th April 2018 
At Norton House Hotel, Ingliston, Edinburgh EH28 8LX 

 “The-Pensions-Net-Work comes to Scotland”  
 

The-Pensions-Net-Work (TPNW) was set up in 2006 to meet the needs of senior practitioners in the pensions and 
employee benefits industry. Four meetings a year are held to enable members to meet, discuss industry issues and 
exchange new ideas with their peers in a non-competitive, relaxed and informal environment. Up to now locations have 
typically been within 50 miles of central London.  
 

Our meetings are held under the Chatham House Rule to encourage open debate, new learning and thinking. Usually 
there are six main speakers with ample time allowed for discussion after each presentation. There are also several 
networking opportunities. Meetings generally start at 5.30pm on Thursday evening finishing at lunch time on Friday. 
Included in the cost is dinner and overnight accommodation on the Thursday, breakfast and lunch on the Friday. 
 

The objective is open, relaxed and constructive debate in an informal environment, allowing the opportunity for 
members to interact with their peers, colleagues and friends. With this in mind, the numbers attending are limited to 
around 40. 
 

Over 250 expert speakers have addressed TPNW meetings since we started – you can find out more about the speakers 
and TPNW on our website - www.the-pensions-net-work.com   
 

Given the success we’ve had “down south” we thought we’d try a pilot meeting north of the border. Hence this 
invitation. We’ve assembled a great array of speakers for this inaugural meeting including: 

• Ian Naismith - pensions guru recently retired from Scottish Widows 

• Paul Masterton M.P. for East Renfrewshire and member of the Scottish Affairs Select Committee 

• Duncan Howorth - Executive Chairman at ITM and previously CEO UK Employee Benefits at JLT 

• Calum Cooper – Partner & Head of Trustee Consulting at Hymans Robertson 

• Malcolm Kerr – independent consultant 

• David Ferguson - CEO Nucleus and one of the two government appointed Fintech envoys for Scotland 
 

This is a special opportunity to experience the benefits of a TPNW event without having to travel to London. If successful 
we plan to repeat the event on a regular basis. 

 

If you personally can’t attend, please do pass this email to a colleague.  
 

For further information and registration details please contact Patricia McSherry, Director of TPNW on 01761 418 755 
or email at enquiries@the-net-work-meetings.com 

 

I look forward to seeing you in Edinburgh. 
 

John Moret 
Chair, TPNW 

This meeting is sponsored by: 
 

 
 

 

 
The-Pensions-Net-Work is an operating entity of The Net-Work Meetings Limited 
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